

Date: April 18th, 2019

To: Mr. Bill Fischer

MCURC

5906 Madison Road Cincinnati, OH 45227

RE: Neighborhood Business District Improvement Program (NBDIP)

Dear Bill Fischer:

The Madisonville Community Council is writing to you today to share our support of the Madisonville Community Urban Redevelopment Corporation (MCURC) / Madisonville Business Chamber (MBC) major funding application to acquire 6012 Madison Road through the Neighborhood Business District Improvement Program (NBDIP). MCURC plans to purchase and renovate 6012 Madison Road in continued efforts to support a local business; a business(es) that will be chosen via a community-wide effort.

As Madisonville continues to be redeveloped by large corporations and outside investors, we feel this is an important purchase to ensure our continual history of having our local, small, and/or minority business owners are able to continue their presence in Madisonville. We appreciate that Madisonville has always been a community of vibrancy in its residents, its businesses, and its overall culture. We look to continue the forward movement in support of MCURC, MBC and MCC in all of our efforts to continue this tradition.

Sincerely,

Kate Botos

Madisonville Community Council President

Officers 5

President Kate Botos

Vice President Kim Eppens

Treasurer Joan Willis

Recording Secretary Charlie Foster